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September 7, 2021 
 
To:  All Parties in EB-2021-0134 
 
Re: Wataynikaneyap Power LP (WPLP) 

2022 Electricity Transmission Rates Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0134 
  

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has received the settlement proposal filed by WPLP 
on September 3, 2021. 
 
Procedural Order No. 2 tentatively scheduled a presentation of the settlement proposal 
to take place on September 10, 2021. The OEB has reviewed the settlement proposal 
and does not find it necessary to have the settlement proposal presented. The 
presentation of the settlement proposal on September 10, 2021 is cancelled.  
 
The OEB reserves the right to seek written clarifications about the settlement proposal 
as necessary. The OEB will issue its decision regarding the settlement proposal in due 
course. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Originally Signed By 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 


